
                           Endorsement Letter 

Dear Cumulus Board, 

As the Dean of School of Design, East China Normal University, here I am writing 

this letter to endorse Prof. Lorenzo Imbesi, Cumulus Executive Board and Sapienza 

Design Research Director as the candidate for the next Cumulus president. 

Sapienza, University of Rome and East China Normal University have been in 

cooperation for more than ten years. Since I have known him, in addition to all our 

regular academic collaborations, I have witnessed that he has been devoted himself 

consistently to the career of building a more compelling and influential Cumulus. It is 

also thanks to all the support of Prof. Imbesi as a bridge, the School of Design, East 

China Normal University was able to enter as a full member of Cumulus in 2019. 

I have absolute confidence in Prof. Imbesi for being qualified for the leadership 

position of Cumulus. I believe that it would be the wish of most of the universities 

members, and it would suit most parts’ interests. 

Best Regards

Shaonong Wei 

Dean, School of Design 

East China Normal University 

2022.4.29


